
I would like to run for a position on the SSLC as I believe that communication is key to the 
success of any department. Therefore, I believe that organisations such as as this one are an 
invaluable resource as they allow students to know that their opinions are valid, and most 
importantly, heard. As a cross faculty studies subject, it is even more important for departments 
such as Liberal Arts to have great communicators on their team as it is easier for communication 
to break down when conversations occur between a variety of departments. Having been House 
Captain as my previous school, I believed that this experience has given me the communication 
skills required to be an effective SSLC member. For example, I had to have great organisational 
skills when I organised events throughout the year, as well as having effective communication 
skills with both the teachers and the students so that these events went smoothly. I also have a 
lot of experience with public speaking which I believe to be an advantage as it means that I will 
not be afraid to voice the opinions of my fellow students and make a change. 

 


